
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

We have had a wonderful September and October.  I am very excited about the reality of 
having only one month of college education to finish.  My time spent at Ambassador Baptist 
College the past few years has been a time of learning and maturing. 

Praise the Lord that we were able to present our ministry at two missions conferences 
these past two months.  We were completely spoiled by the people of both churches.  The 
preaching of God’s Word was a tremendous blessing and encouraged us to keep on pressing 
toward our goal of planting churches and spreading the Gospel in the Solomon Islands.  We 
were also able to spend time with some of my wife’s family while in Indiana for one of the 
conferences.  Time with family and friends is becoming more precious as we realize that, Lord 
willing, we will be leaving soon.

We were able to finish the calculation of our monthly budget. We are excited to 
announce that with our established budget and current support, we are now at 11.5% of our 
needed support with five supporting churches.  The Lord is so very good to us!
 

Please be in prayer for our upcoming meetings in November.  We have the privilege of 
taking part in two missions conferences in North Carolina.  Please pray for safety while we drive 
to and from these meetings.  Lord willing, I will finish up my college class in December, and my 
wife and I will head back to Missouri where we will base from for the remainder of our 
deputation. 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support for us.  It is very encouraging to hear of 
people all around the world who are praying for us.  May the Lord bless you as you continue 
serving Him.

In Christ,
Michael and Nora Deatrick


